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Docket No. 50-335

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

January 29, 1991

Mr. J. H. Goldberg
President - Nuclear Division
Florida Power and Light Company
Post Office Box 14000
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420

Dear Mr. Goldberg:

SUBJECT: DENIAL OF AMENDMENT RE(UEST FOR STEAM GENERATOR SLEEVING
METHODOLOGIES - ST. LUCIE UNIT 1 " (TAC NO. 73328)

By letter dated May 3, 1989, as modified by letter dated March 8, 1990,
Florida Power and Light Company (FPL) submitted proposed changes to the
Technical Specifications (TS) for St. Lucie Unit 1 which would approve two
methodologies for sleeving the steam generator tubes. The first submittal
included two topical reports, one from Westinghouse Energy Systems, WCAP-12076,
entitled "St. Lucie Unit 1 Steam Generator Sleeving Report (Mechanical Sleeves)"
and one from Combustion Engineering, Inc., CEN-377(F)-P, entitled "St. Lucie
Unit 1 Steam Generator Tube Repair Using Leak Tight Sleeves."

The staff has completed its review of your submittals and finds them technically
acceptable. However, the staff disagrees with your proposed method for
referencing the two topical reports which would serve as the basis for the
approval. The staff's position is that, because of the technical importance
of the subject methodologies, the reports should be referenced either in the TSitself or in the corresponding surveillance requirements. FPL wishes to
reference them in the Bases section of'he document, which is not part of the
TS and, therefore, not subject to the same controls.

There have been a number of telephone conferences between our staffs during
which other options were explored. However, they failed to develop a mutually
satisfactory resolution, Therefore, the staff is denying your request for
amendment. Accordingly, we are closing TAC No. 73328.
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Mr. J. H. Goldberg January 29, 1991

A copy of'he Notice of Denial of Amendment, to be published in the Federal
~Re ister r is enclosed for your information.

Sincerely,

(Original Signed By)

Enclosures:
As stated

cc w/enclosure:
See next page
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Mr. J. H. Goldberg
Florida Power & Light Company St. Lucie Plant

CC:
Mr. Jack Shreve
Office of the Public Counsel
Room 4, Holland Building
Tal lahassee, Flor ida 32304

Senior Resident Inspector
St. Lucie Plant
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7585 S.'Hwy A1A
Jensen Beach, Florida 33457

State Planning & Development
Clearinghouse

Office of Planning & Budget
Executive Office of the Governor
The Capitol Bui lding
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Harold F. Reis, Esq.
Newman & Holtzinger
1615 L Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

John T. Butler, Esq.
Steel, Hector and Davis
4000 Southeast Financial Center
Miami, Florida 33131-2398

Administrator
Department of Environmental Regulation
Power Plant Siting Section
State of Florida
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee; Florida 32301

Mr. James V. Chisholm, County
Administrator

St. Lucie County
2300 Virginia Avenue, Room 104
Fort Pierce, Florida 33450

Mr. Charles B. Brinkman, Manager
Washington Nuclear Operations
Combustion Engineering, Inc.
12300 Twinbrook Parkway, Suite 330
Roc kvi 1 1 e, Mary land 20852

Mr. Jacob Daniel Nash
Office of Radiation Control
Department of Health and

Rehabilitative Services
1317 Winewood Blvd.
Tal 1ahassee, F 1 ori da 32399-0700

n

Regional Administrator, Region II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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